
 

 
 

 
The Glasgow City Council 

(Kelvinside Academy) 
Traffic Calming Scheme 

 
 

The Council propose to consider the introduction of the above named Traffic     
Calming Scheme on Kirklee Road and Bellshaugh Road and we are required to 
carry out a notification to engage with local residents, local elected members and 
various local stakeholders.  
 
The main features of the proposals are:- 
 

• The installation of 10 speed cushions 
 
Further information and a copy of the plans to these proposals can be viewed online 
at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtcs 
 
If you wish to comment on these proposals, or, should you require any further         
information or clarification on any points arising from the proposals, please e-mail  
LESTraffic@glasgow.gov.uk before 27th September 2024. 
 
It is the responsibility of the person making these comments to ensure that the   
Council receive it by the date stated above.  
 
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a written submission state their 
name and address.  
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